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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Years Four, Five and Six, Space Dome, Holy Trinity Church 

The children had a wonderful experience learning about Space and beyond in the Space Dome. 

They learned all about the planets, stars and the how to identify them in the night sky. 

 

Thursday 30th March, Year Five and Six Boys Football, Park School 

Children will need to come to school wearing their Goodleigh School PE kit and trainers and bring 

their water bottle and a warm waterproof coat. The school will provide football socks and shin 

pads. Please remember to pack their school uniform so that they can change into this on return to 

school.  The children will depart and return during the school day.  School packed lunches can be 

ordered on Monday morning; please return the attached form by email.   

http://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://www.businessinsider.com/ceos-are-the-only-people-who-care-about-corporate-logos-2012-6&sa=U&ei=NNFoU4DJOaen0AXVrICICw&ved=0CDAQ9QEwAQ&usg=AFQjCNF9J_qwJiqJ3YIpGGpLr-_tlupy
http://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://www.businessinsider.com/ceos-are-the-only-people-who-care-about-corporate-logos-2012-6&sa=U&ei=NNFoU4DJOaen0AXVrICICw&ved=0CDAQ9QEwAQ&usg=AFQjCNF9J_qwJiqJ3YIpGGpLr-_tlupy


School Dinner payments 

Please send in any arrears and the amount due for the last week of term by Monday 27th March 

as our accounts need to be balanced at the end of each term. Please make cheques payable to 

Devon County Council, or send cash in a sealed, marked envelope. Thank you for your co-operation 

with this. 

Kind regards, 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Friday 31st March Last Day of Term 

 

 

 

  
 

 



 
 


